Chamberlain Greg

From: O'Malley Vincent

Sent: Thursday 11 March 2021 10:31

To: Chamberlain Greg

Cc: Nea Christian

Subject: RE: Re. Sneem Bridge AA Screening [KY-N70-051.00]
Greg,

Following a brief review of the content of the AA Screening Report, | accept your recommendation as set out in the
reasoned determination below.

Sincerely

Vincent

From: Chamberlain Greg <\ G
Sent: Wednesday 10 March 2021 15:28
To: O'Malley Vincent </ G-

Cc: Nea Christian | I
Subject: FW: Re. Sneem Bridge AA Screening [KY-N70-051.00]

Vincent

Having reviewed Paul’s email below and having regard to the nature of the works, | recommend that the following
reasoned determination can be made:

Having performed screening for Appropriate Assessment in respect of the proposed reactive maintenance
works detailed in the email received from Paul O’'Donoghue dated the 9" March, 2021, and entitled Re.
Sneem Bridge AA Screening [KY-N70-051.00], | accept the recommendations of Atkins that the proposed
reactive maintenance works, individually or in combination with other plans or projects, would not be likely
to have a significant effect on any European site in view of the best scientific knowledge and the site’s
conservation objectives. | determine that an Appropriate Assessment of these proposed works is not
required, as it can be excluded on the basis of objective scientific information following the screening done
that the proposed works, individually or in combination with other plans or projects, will have a significant
effect on any European site.

Kind Regards
Greg

From: O'Donoghue, Paul <1

Sent: Tuesday 9 March 2021 15:43

To: Chamberlain Greg <||lElNGIGNININININGgGGEGEGEGEEEE

Cc: Nea Christian <} > ; D2y, Vincent <\\lNEENEGgGgGdGEGEGEGEGEGEGEE . < nings, Martin
<H > ickelsen, Emma <
|

Greg

Re. Sneem Bridge AA Screening [KY-N70-051.00]

Please find attached an AA Screening report for proposed masonry repair works at Sneem Bridge (KY-N70-051.00),
Sneem, Co. Kerry.

The engineers have asked if you could treat this as a priority as Kerry County Council need to apply for a road
closure to undertake the works, but are not able to apply for the closure until the Screening is complete. They would
like to undertake this work as soon as is possible.



Regards
Paul
Paul O’ Donoghue Bsc PhD CEnV MCIEEM

Principal Ecologist
Ireland
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Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.





